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April 28th
Meeting Highlights

Canton Township would like to request assistance
from our community members and organizations. If
you are aware of an organization where individuals
in our community may go to seek services or means
of support/goods during this time, please provide
that information and we will develop a resource
page to share and communicate. Feel free to hit
reply to this email to send us information.

NOW OPEN: The yard waste collection site is now open for

residential use on Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday from 9:00 a.m.-
7:00 p.m.

Fire Department News

The Board agreed to withhold $15,000.00 from the final payment for the
Canton Township new Station 1 to the construction company until exterior
landscaping work is completed to satisfaction.

Road Department News

The Board approved the 2020 Asphalt Paving Bid Package for
advertisement.

Zoning Department News

The Board of Zoning Appeals and Zoning Commission are both accepting
letters of interest from Canton Township residents to fill an alternate
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member seat on each Board. Both alternate seats carry a term through
December 31, 2020. Please send letters of interest via email to
l.datkuliak(@cantontwp-oh.gov or by mail to Canton Township Board of
Trustees Attn: Zoning Department at 4711 Central Ave SE Canton, OH
44707. Appointments will be made by the Board of Trustees.

The Board declared the following properties nuisances as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and ordered them abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173
and/or 505.86 and/or 505.87 and the Canton Township Property
Maintenance Code. Thelma Williamson- 3120 2nd St SE and Christine D.
Stephens & Walter D. McGill & Nancy & Steve & Debbie ET A- 4006 12th
St NW both for trash and debris.

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign the letter to Stark County
Auditor requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for trash and debris removal
nuisance assessment on 2 parcels: 1306616 and 1303629 totaling $4,270.61.

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign the letter to Stark County
Auditor requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for board up nuisance
assessment on 1 parcel: 1305099 totaling $446.00.

The Zoning Department has been in contact with the state manufactured
home compliance department. They indicated that an inspector would be out
to access the nuisance issue with the trailer facing Ridge Ave SE. As the
trailer is inside of a trailer park, the township has no jurisdiction over the
nuisance abatement.

Other Meeting News

The Board was updated on the difficulties in obtaining replacement flags for
placement along Cleveland Ave.

An update was given on progress involving work to upgrade security cameras
serving Township Hall with work nearly completed.

Zoning and Road Department vacancies will be posted and made available
internally. Interviews for qualified staff members will be conducted on May
11, 2020.

Upcoming Board Meetings

May 12th & May 26th
*Meeting start time is 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Administration
Office at 4711 Central Ave SE unless noted otherwise*
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Elected Officials
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